
Lee Residents Association Closing Statement. 

The Lee Residents Association would like to reiterate the impact that these two planning application 
and any further speculative applications would have on the Resident’s quality of life and access to all 
local employment sites.  The impact on the local roads will cause further misery when traveling in 
and out of the peninsula, in addition to the extra strain on the local Health & Education facilities, 
already at capacity. 
 
Having waited for years to have reasonable road access, it is morally indefensible that these new 
benefits and quality of life be rescinded for the pecuniary advantages of others, and the benefit of 
the neighbouring Borough that has a duty to cooperate. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


